
FOR OUR PRAYERS 

Holy Father’s Intentions for November  

Lonely people. That all who suffer  loneliness may exper ience the 

closeness of God and the support of others. 

Mentors of seminarians and religious. That young seminarians and  

Religious may have wise and well-informed mentors. 

 

For those for whom prayers have been requested: Gladys Weaver ,  

Theresa Duncan, Barbara Kelly, Vicky Benefield, Susan Richards, Ha-

worth Richardson, David Poole, Mark Eustice, Peggy Gillard, Molly 

Booth, David Wooledge, Patricia Wright, Ligaya Baptista,   Eileen and 

John Sturrock, Mark Ronan, Daisy Bushnell,  

The Departed: Patricia Wright 

 

IGNATIAN PRAYER GROUP  The next meeting will be on  

3rd December at 7.30pm.  For further details ring Liz on 01822 616243 

 

FUTURE FUNDRAISING  AND SOCIALISING EVENTS  
Bonus ball  More members are always welcome. We are now offer ing 

the opportunity to join for £10, as we are midway through the season. 

 

14th December Christmas product stall and Grand Raffle 

Christmas stall we would like cakes/mince pies/chutneys/preserves/ craft 

etc.  Raffle  -  prizes will include Tea for 2 at Endsleigh/Aromatherapy 

Manicure/4 Rugby tickets for 20th Dec./ Curry for Two at Duke of York/ 

Bottle of Whiskey/Christmas Cake/Fruit Basket. If anyone would like to 

donate any further prizes, please give them to Gill.  Tickets are now on 

sale at 50p each or £5 for a book.  Draw will take place at approx. 

10.30am on 14th December. 

 

 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives  

Tavistock:  Vacant 

Ordinariate Mission: Jackie Foster  01726 66941 

The Parish of 
Our Lady of  the Assumption & St. Magdalen,  

Tavistock,  
Website: ourladytavistock.org.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/catholictavistock                                                                                                                              

Priest in Charge: 
Fr. John Greatbatch 
john.greatbatch@ 
plymouthdiocese.org.uk  

Telephone: 
01822 612645 
07799078164 

Tavistock Parish is part of the Plymouth R.C.Diocese: Charity No. 213227 

CHRIST THE KING   -       (Year A)    
Sunday 23rd November 2014  

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 22nd Nov 5.00pm Callington (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday 23rd Nov 9.15am Tavistock  

  5.30pm. St. Austell    

Monday 24th Nov 7.00pm Tavistock  No Mass 

Tuesday 25th Nov 10.00am      Tavistock No Mass 

Wednesday 26th Nov 7.00pm St Austell  No Mass 

Thursday 
 

27th Nov 
 

10.00am Tavistock  No Mass 

Saturday 29th Nov 10.00am Tavistock No Mass 

Sunday 30th Nov  9.15am Tavistock  (Advent Sunday) 

  5.30pm St Austell   (Ordinariate Mass) 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Monday 6pm  -  6.45pm   

EXPOSITION (with Benediction) 

Tuesday after Mass until 11am 

 
ROSARY   

Saturday, after Mass  

(Monthly Group  -  see notices) 



WELCOME!  

We welcome all visitors to Tavistock Catholic Church. If you want to 

contribute to the upkeep of our Church and you are a UK tax payer, 

please use the blue envelopes provided in the pews. Please complete the 

form on the envelope; through your generosity we receive 25p back for 

every £1 you give. Thank you for your help. 

FR. JOHN’S DIARY THIS WEEK 

Fr. John came out of hospital on Monday, but is still “bagged up”! He 

hopes to be able to celebrate the Mass next Sunday. He will be at Mass 

this morning  for the Baptism. Today we welcome Fr. Michael Cain as 

our celebrant at Mass 

 

WELCOME 

We welcome at the Mass this morning Thomas James Cennydd Blight    

who is to be baptised. We welcome his parents, sponsor , family and 

friends. 

 

ADVENT PREPARATION 

During Advent there will be a series of short (25 minutes) reflections to 

prepare us for Christ; these will follow the Thursday 10am Mass. The 

programme will be: 

Thursday 4th December  -  The Prophecy 

Thursday 11th December  - The Proclamation 

Thursday 18th December  -  The Incarnation 

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT—A CELEBRATION OF CHRISTMAS 

With Canoryon Lowen and Liskeard Chamber Ensemble, Sunday, 14th 

December, 7.30pm in Church. There will be a retir ing collection. 

Canoryon Lowen (Cornish for “Happy Singers”), are a mixed voice choir 

of 28 based in St Neot and directed by Nick Hart. They have just recorded 

a CD (including A Midwinter Cantata, written by Nick Hart), which will 

be available to buy on the night. Please come and support this fund 

raising event and enjoy some fine live music. 

 

CHURCH DIARIES  are now available at the back of Church. Please 

help yourselves; they are free and are excellent Christmas gifts 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY will now run every Sunday. All children 

who have not made their communion are very welcome. Anyone who 

would like to help please have a word with Gill 

 

BIG CHURCH CLEAN 

Reminder that this will take place on Saturday 13th December 2014 from 10.00  

-  12.30 approx. We would be grateful for  as many volunteers as possible to 

prepare the church for Christmas. 

 

COLLECTIONS.  16th November 2014:                                                                

Cash Collections                                                         £191.24 

Gift Aid Donations                                                     £210.00                                               

(This figure does not include `one off donations”. 

Total this week:                                                         £401.24                

Budgeted weekly figure:                                           £491.00  

CAFOD                                                                        £28.94                                           

 

FINANCE COMMITTEE   
The next meeting of the committee will be on Thursday, 8th January, 

2015 at 7.30pm 

 

PASTORAL COMMITTEE  The next Meeting will be on Monday,  

26th January 2015, 7pm in Church 

 

TAVISTOCK STUDY GROUP  Will resume after  Chr istmas 
   

CALLINGTON 

From next Sunday, Callington will come under the pastoral care of the 

parish of Launceston. The Mass will be at 5pm on Sundays. 

CORNWALL ORDINARIATE MISSION 

As Fr John is currently out of action for the next couple of weeks,  

everything will be on “Hold” There will be no Wednesday Mass whilst 

he is off and Frs. David Lashbrooke and Simon Chinery will be cover-

ing the Sunday evening Mass 


